RNB RETAIL AND BRANDS

PRESS RELEASE
October 28, 2021

RNB Retail and Brands receives conditional approval to delist the
company's share from Nasdaq Stockholm

RNB Retail and Brands AB (“RNB” or “the Company”) announced in a press release on October 26,
2021 that RNB's Board of Directors has decided to apply for delisting of the Company's share from
Nasdaq Stockholm. RNB has today received approval to delist the Company's share from Nasdaq
Stockholm. Nasdaq Stockholm's approval is conditional on RNB's share being approved for admission
to trading on Nasdagq First North Growth Market. Provided that the Company's share is approved for
admission to trading on Nasdaq First North Growth Market, the last day for trading on Nasdaq
Stockholm will be November 8, 2021 and the first day for trading on Nasdaq First North Growth
Market will be November 9, 2021.

For further information, please contact:
Kristian Lustin, CEO and President, +46 8 410 520 00, kristian.lustin@retailandbrands.se

This information was submitted, by the above contact person, for official release at 11.30 (CEST) on October 28, 2021.
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